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CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTION  

WE ARE STAYING SAFE! 
 

The Department of Correction is following all State of Connecticut guidelines to keep our employees and candidates safe. 

 

                 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

We will continue to provide candidates with updated information on safety protocols throughout 
the hiring process. Candidates who schedule for a Physical Abilities Test will receive specific 

information on safety guidelines for the testing process.  
 

Implementing 6-foot social 
distancing measures 

Increasing the frequency of 
our cleaning practices 

Encouraging frequent hand washing and 
increasing availability of hand sanitizer 

 

Monitoring our employees, 
candidates and other guests for 

COVID symptoms.  

Providing personal protective 
equipment to our employees.  

Notifying those who are sick NOT 
to enter any DOC facility.   


